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The Reading Room Trust is a historical village charity formed primarily to help both villagers and the navvies who were building the nearby Great Central Railway, learn to read, usually from the bible. A room was provided for this in the parish, which was also used as a chapel.

In modern times, the purpose of the charity is to provide financial assistance for the benefit of the community of Staverton. 

During the financial Year 2017 – 18, there were 3 meetings of the trustees. The total income for this period was £282. This was from the sale of historical village calendars. 

One grant was made during this period for the sum of £100 towards the repair of the church clock pendulum. 

As of the end of the 2018 financial year, the bank balance stood at £3371.04.

The majority of these funds are to be invested and are awaiting confirmation of the names of the new trustees before proceeding.

Looking ahead, the intention of the trust is to produce another Village Calendar for next year. We will therefore be holding a Photographic Competition with the winning photos reproduced in the calendar. Further information will be available soon on the Staverton Parish Website.

Finally, if there is anyone who that they would like to apply for a grant from the trust, we would ask that they visit the Parish Website for further details.

Thank you.

David Tunbridge.

Chairman - Reading Room Trust

